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Well, the 2017 Department of Kentucky Convention is over and what 
a convention it was.  We had 142 Senior members register and 7 Juniors. 
The Juniors did a very good job of folding the American flag and  
explaining what each fold represented.  These young ladies are our  
future! 
 
Remember, you can still send in membership.  Let’s race a little bit 
harder to meet your membership goals.  YOU CAN DO IT!!!!!! 
 
The next event coming up is the National Convention in Reno, Nevada 
from 8/18/17 to 8/24/17.  I hope to see some of you there.  I always 
learn something from the meetings and new ideas for fundraisers 
from the different reports that are given. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 502-600-1480. 
 
Keep our troops in your prayers.   
 
God Bless America 
 
Betty Butler 



 
 
 
 
 
July 2017 
 
Headquarters 
 
 
 
Hope everyone is enjoying their summer so far. 
 
The National Convention is approaching very fast.  In this set of bulletins you will  
 
find the call to National Convention.  For those that are planning on attending the 
National Convention,  
 
if you are interested in going to the States Dinner or the Woman of the year 
luncheon, you will need to  
 
purchase a ticket.  Those tickets MUST be purchased through me.  The States 
Dinner is $45 (per person)  
 
and the Woman of the year luncheon is $35 (per person).  If you want tickets, I 
must have your money  
 
no later than July 20, 2017.  If you want to register as a guest with the Auxiliary, 
you can send that to me  
 
as well.  The guest registration is $25.  If you have any question please feel free to 
call me at the office  
 
502-352-2380 or my cell phone which is 502-395-3275. 
 
Jennifer 



 

 

 

C&B Bulletin 

Well ladies, we had a GREAT Convention, and we would like to thank the outgoing 
officers for a job well done, and congratulate the incoming officers. 

The workshop was well attended, well received and enjoyed by all. ( One lady said 
it was the best part of the meeting.) 

Just a reminder, when you send your governing documents to Department the 
Secretary does NOT have time to review them, that’s the responsibility of the 
Constitution and By-laws Committee. The Secretary keeps a file on each Unit.  
This is the reason we keep urging you to send them to a committee member for 
review. 

The Resolution which was presented to change the way we select our N.E.C. failed 
so we will  continue the way we do now, by the Past President automatically 
going to that position. 

We look forward to a successful year and we know President Patty will lead us to 
new heights. 
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